
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 5/7/2014 3:30:54 PM
To: Stevens, Brian (brian.stevens@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: Quick coffee

Brian - happy to. My apologies for the gap since we met last time. As you can imagine, it isn't easy being in my 
job these days. Wed (all afternoon) and Thur (up until 3 pm) afternoons next week generally work or any time 
Friday after about 930.

---- Original Message-----
From: Stevens, Brian 1 inailto :brian, stevens@cpuc ,ca. govl 
Sent: Wednesday, May 07,2014 1:28 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: Quick coffee

Hi Brian:

Do you, by chance, have a quick moment in the next week or two to grab a coffee? I respect that you're very busy, 
but I was hoping to follow up on some things. I am happy to meet you wherever and whenever you're free, and I 
would really value your input.

Thank you and kind regards,

Brian
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